
Canastota CSD 

A MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL SCHULTZ...
Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am very pleased to update you on our eSports
initiative. This newly formed after-school club will
begin on Tuesday, January 30th, and will occur on
Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 3:00 p.m. – 4:30
p.m. A student sign-up sheet has been in the main
office this week and will be there next week as well.

I would like to remind you there is no school for
grades 9-12 on Tuesday, January 23rd, due to the
ELA Regents Exam. Grades 7 and 8 will still be in
session on that day.

Last Friday, our 8th graders had the opportunity to
hear from our teachers about the outstanding high
school elective courses we have to offer. Yesterday,
grades 9-11 went to the Laidlaw Gym to hear from
our teachers about the amazing electives we have at
the high school, encouraging our students to
expand their educational horizons. Both days were
great opportunities for our students to learn more
about what we can offer them during their high
school years. I am grateful to the teachers who
presented and did such a fine job outlining what
their subject area has to offer. 

It is hard to believe that the second marking period
ends on Friday, January 26th!

Sincerely,

Peter F. Schultz, Principal 

UPCOMING EVENTS
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January 12, 2024

CANASTOTA ELECTIVES ROADSHOW

01/15 - No School
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

01/23 - ELA Regents Exam
No School For 9-12

01/26 - Marking Period 2 Ends

02/03 - Mathletics
At Westmoreland 


